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VRA News 04th June 2025
We have 31 clubs that have completed their document upload of Incorporation and

VicPol Approval numbers, Lease agreements and Range Standing Orders. We

have 8 clubs to compete their documents as follows:

1 to complete: Ararat, Katandra

2 to compete: Mildura, Castlemaine, Rosedale

3 to complete: Warracknabeal, Nth Warrnambool, Maryborough

4 to complete: St Arnaud

If you having difficulty sourcing your documents and/or VicPol numbers, please

email vra@vra.asn.au for pro-forma guidelines.

We have commenced building three Sporter class rifles in 223, 308 and 6.5 funded

by the Junior Development Fund.  These rifles and ammunition will be available

end of this month to clubs wanting to conduct a Come N Try day.

For more information about Girls with Guns running a Ladies’ Day at your club

please contact Farrah on 0408 682 632 or girlswithgunsaustralia@gmail.com

We have changed ISP for domain name emails, please use shop@vra.asn.au

(Marty), office@vra.asn.au (James) and vra@vra.asn.au for general inquiries.

VRA notified clubs on the 12/02, 30/04 and 18/05 about Club membership and

NRAA fee increases.  If you did not receive this news, then you need to discuss this

matter with your Club Executive.  Emails to VRA clubs go via MMS to three

nominated positions being Captain, Secretary and Treasurer. Clubs are reminded

to input these positions into MMS to avoid missing out on Club updates.
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